
 
ADDENDUM 2 

 
for 

 
Market Street Sidewalk Project 

 
Federal project NumberX-A0003 (368) 

 
State Project Number 14428 

 
City Bid #15-08 

 
Rockingham County 

 
State of New Hampshire 

 
Reminder: The bid opening will be on Friday, November 30, 2007 at 2:00 pm, instead of 
November 27, 2007. 
 
This addendum forms part of the original document marked bid number 15-08. 
 
The questions are in bold and the answers are italicized. 
 
Question 1: Please describe the following: 
 

a. Is the existing bridge rail aluminum or steel? 
b. How many bridge rail posts and what is the distance between them? 
c. What is the height of the bridge? 
d. What color is the frame and fabric of the chain link fence over the bridge? 
e. What height should the fencing be? 
f. Should NHDOT standards be followed for the fencing over the bridge? 

 
Q1.a: The bridge post and rail material is steel. 
Q1.b:  There are 19 bridge rail posts and the posts are approximately 10’ oc. 
Q1.c:  The drop height of the bridge is approximately 20’ 
Q1.d:  The frame and fabric shall be black. 
Q1.e  The height is 5’ per NHDOT standards. 
Q1.f Follow NHDOT fencing standards for bridge. 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this addendum within your proposal failure to do so may 
subject a bidder to disqualification. 


